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 March  

We have made a great start to Spring with football training and swimming resuming and lots of hard work 

and dedication in all our classrooms this month. As the days are flying by and we have just 15 weeks left in 

school, it is really important that we are in school on time, every day. School gates open at 08:45!We are 

happy to see restrictions lift and GAA return every lunchtime and Tuesdays and Wednesdays 2:30-3:00. 

Our girls team played Scoil Treasa Firhouse on Wednesday and did us proud. 

Entrance exams for St Aidans CS will take place from 4th  to 7th April. We will celebrate 

Confirmation this year in May –Class times below. Thank you to those who have paid all/some of the book 

money. We would appreciate it if you could pay as soon as possible. As restrictions lift we look forward to 

welcoming parents back to our school building. 
 

I would like to thank all staff members of our school team for their commitment and care to the children 

throughout 2021.Thank you to parents/guardians for your continued cooperation and support of school 

procedures.  
 

Tomás Hayes, Principal St Aidan’s SNS 
 

      Confirmation 

We will celebrate Confirmation this year in May. This 

will be done class by class, over a week, beginning                            

on the 16th of May in St Aidan’s Parish Church 

Ms Daly St. Aidan's Brookfield. 6.00 PM 16th May.  

Mr Kelly. St. Aidan's Brookfield. 6.00PM 17th May  

Ms Bergin St. Aidan's Brookfield 6.00 PM 18th May  

Ms Lawlor St. Aidan's Brookfield 6.00 PM 19th May  

All ceremonies will be celebrated by Fr. Bill O'Shaughnessy 

REMINDER School Times 

08:45- School Gates Open 

08:50- Classroom Door closed 
( Pupils entering classroom 

after 08:50 will be marked late!) 

 

Break Time 

Eat 10:55 – 11:00 

Yard 11:00- 1:15 

Lunch Time 

    Eat 12:45 – 12:55 

    Yard 12:55- 1:15 
 

Home Time: 2:30 

School Closes Friday 8th April 12:00 

and reopens Monday 25th April 08:50 

Please have a fun and safe holiday 

 

We woud like to wish Everyone in 

the St Aidan’s Communiy a very           

 

 


